
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a public informational meeting will be held 
regarding an amendment to the comprehensive plan for I94 corridor on Wednesday, June 
13, 2018, at 6:00 p.m., at Caledonia Village Hall, 5043 Chester Lane, Racine, WI  
 
Dated June 1, 2018. 
 
       Karie Torkilsen 
       Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE:  It is possible that members of and a possible quorum of members of other 
governmental bodies of the municipality may be in attendance at the above noticed 
meeting to gather information; no action will be taken by any governmental body at 
the above noticed meeting. 
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